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March 1, 2022

Metroport Rotary Charities
James C. Lunday

PO Box 92886

Southlake TX 76092-0886

Dear Mr. Lunday:

Thank you, so much, for your generous gift. Your gift makes an impact in the lives of our students for
generations to come. It is because of individuals like you that the lives of our students

and community are transformed. Never doubt, The Power of One! Your gift truly reduces their barriers
to access, attainment and transforms this community one student at a time.

On behalf of the entire TCC family, thank you for the difference you are making in the lives of our
students, our TCC community and for all that you do for TCC-you are truly appreciated. To view stories
about the difference gifts like yours can make, visit foundation.tccd.edu. Also, please don’t hesitate to
contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.

Together-we are making a difference!
Warmest regards,
Stephanie Duelm

Director of Foundation Accounting
TCC Foundation

Please retain the information below for your records.

Gift Record:

Metroport Rotary Charities Date: 2/28/2022

PO Box 92886 Amount: $3,000.00

Southlake TX 76092-0886 Designation: Dr. Larry Darlage Scholarship

No goods or services were provided to you in exchange for this gift. Your gift is tax deductible to the maximum
allowed by law. Please retain this acknowledgement to comply with IRS guidelines as needed.
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March 11, 2022

Metroport Rotary Charities
Dr. Larry Darlage

PO Box 92886

Southlake, TX 76092-0886

Dear Dr. Darlage:

Thank you for being a supporter of Tarrant County College (TCC). Your gift is significant in
helping advance our mission, and it is appreciated as we continue to create new, innovative
programs to support our students on their life’s journey.

What students learn at TCC does more than enrich their studies — it readies them for lifelong
achievement, wherever their paths may lead. Your contribution supports these important
preparations and explorations, and we are grateful for your partnership and support.

Sincerely,

Elva LeBlanc, Ph.D.
Acting Chancellor



